
 
    

   

 
 

 
 

Save Our Services! 
 

Public Meeting                
Wednesday February 25, 7 p.m.            

Royal Canadian Legion, Br. 25 (Main Hall) 

96 Great Northern Road, Sault Ste. Marie 
 

The Sault Area Hospital is facing major direct care cuts. These cuts are severe and will hurt our community and 

our patients. They include: 
 

 20 acute care beds to be closed. 

 Total of 56 beds to be closed even though the hospital is full to over-capacity on a regular basis.  

 More than 59,000 nursing and direct patient care hours per year to be cut from departments across the 

hospital, including the operating room, the intensive care unit, oncology, surgical, hemodialysis, infection 

control as well as patient care coordinators, personal support workers and others. 

  

Together we can stop the cuts! 
 

For more information: contact Folgo DellaVedova 705-949-3008          


